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Communiqué 
 
Béatrice Perier Agostini Becomes Administrator of the QAM. 
 
Saint-Hubert, QC, October 9th, 2021. 
 
The Québec Aerospace Museum's Board of Directors was enlarged with the appointment on September 
15 of Ms. Béatrice Perier Agostini as administrator for the promotion of the place of women in the 
aerospace industry. 
 
Béatrice is from Toulon on the French Riviera in France. She holds a Master's degree from the IPAG 
School of Management in Nice as part of a double international course as well as a Master's degree in 
High-Tech Marketing specialty obtained in Toulouse. She began her career at the international in the 
field of telecommunications, notably at British Telecom in London. 
 
In June 2010, she immigrated to Quebec with her family and in February 2019 obtained her Canadian 
citizenship. 
 
In 2015, she joined MDA as marketing and communication manager at the company’s Sainte-Anne-de-
Bellevue division which specializes in the design, assembly, integration and testing of satellites. This 
facility also supports MDA’s robotics division located in Brampton, Ontario. 
 
Béatrice has been very involved with inspiring the next generation. She has been an administrative 
member of the Cosmodôme Foundation since 2019, helping underprivileged and “at risk” children easily 
access activities and programs offered by the Cosmodôme. 
 
In August 2019, she joined the Quebec aerospace cluster Aéro Montréal as Director in charge of 
succession and workforce. It is in this capacity that she is responsible, in particular, for the 
Regroupement Relève d'Aéro Montréal (RRAM), a multidisciplinary community of students, young 
graduates and professionals in the aerospace field. 
 
A mother of two daughters currently aged 11 and 13, she has made her involvement in diversity and 
inclusion a personal and professional priority. This is one of the strategic priorities of Aéro Montréal’s 
workforce initiative. In 2020, she also collaborated on the publication of a white paper on "Equity, 
Diversity and Inclusion" and is involved in several organizations working with minorities. Béatrice 
believes that the aerospace industry needs to move beyond its traditional sources of labour and focus 
on diversity as a source of future innovation and growth. 
 
Béatrice is a mentor on Academos, the virtual mentoring platform, and she also participates in the annual 
community campaigns of the coalition for school perseverance. 
 
It is with great pleasure that the QAM Board of Directors welcomes Béatrice to its team. Her enthusiastic, 
positive, sociable, communicative and spontaneous character will be an asset to the Museum and the 
diverse community it serves. 
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About Québec Aerospace Museum : 
 
The Quebec Aerospace Museum was established as a non-profit society at Saint-Hubert Airport in August 
2018. 
 
The main objective of the Society is to create a museum on the property of St-Hubert Airport that will 
showcase for the general public the innovation and achievements of the aerospace industry in Quebec 
and Canada. The educational programs of the Museum will provide schools, cadets and youth 
movements with exclusive access to the exciting world of aerospace and help stimulate interest in 
aeronautics and space among younger generations. 
 
For more information: 
 
Pierre GILLARD, Director General, 
 

6575 Chemin de la Savane, Saint-Hubert, QC, Canada, J3Y 8Y9. 
 

450-999-2871 
 

pierre@maq-qam.ca 
 

 


